






From: Stepanyan, Anaida
To: D"Angelo, Lisa
Subject: Summer Research Fellowship Grant Program
Date: Tuesday, April 25, 2017 3:11:15 PM
Attachments: funded_lisadangelo2.docx

SENT ON BEHALF OF MARY MAGUIRE
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Lisa D’Angelo:
 
Thank you for your submission to the summer research fellowship grant program.  The program was
developed to support projects of junior faculty that will lead to on-going scholarship and
collaboration in the College.  While we had a large number of competitive applications in Spring
2017, we unfortunately, had $100,000 less funding than we had in Spring 2016.  As result, not all
projects were able to funded.   Projects funded in full are those that meet all the criteria in the call
and articulated a well-developed plan for on-going research. 
 
I would like to congratulate you on a strong proposal that clearly meets all of the award criteria.  The
College will support your work through a summer research fellowship of $7,500.   We hope that the
College support will further your work and assist with fostering your collaboration.  
 
Dates to remember for Summer 2017 Fellowships:
May 1:  If you will be hiring students, please email Mary Maguire at Maguirem@csus.edu by May 1. 
There will be a required orientation for all award recipients hiring students. 
June 2: All travel must be encumbered by June 2.  
July 14: Progress report is due to Maguirem@csus.edu
August 28: Final deliverable is due to the dean; email Maguirem@csus.edu.
If you accept this funding to support your summer scholarship, please return the attached signed
paper to reflect your understanding of the program.   Thank you for your participation in the Faculty
Summer Fellowship Program.  We look forward to reading your scholarship. 
 
Best,
 
Mary Maguire, Ph.D.
Associate Dean, College of Health and Human Services
 

Anaida Stepanyan
Administrative Support Coordinator I
College of Health & Human Services – Dean’s Office
Sacramento State

mailto:anaida.stepanyan@csus.edu
mailto:dangelo@csus.edu
mailto:Maguirem@csus.edu

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Dean Baldini:



I accept the research award from the College of Health and Human Services and understand the following parameters of the award:



I will receive the amount stated in my award letter in more than one installment, and it will arrive in the Fall Semester 2017.  My award is contingent upon my submission of the deliverable.   

I agree to present my work at the HHS Spring Research Symposium, 2018.  

I will adhere to the following deadlines: 

May 1:  If you will be hiring students, please email Mary Maguire at Maguirem@csus.edu by May 1.  There will be a required orientation for all award recipients hiring students.  

June 2: All travel must be encumbered by June 2.   

July 14: Progress report is due to Maguirem@csus.edu

August 22: Final deliverable is due to the dean; email Maguirem@csus.edu.











Award Recipient 									Date















Solano Hall, 5002
P: (916) 278-3551
http://csus.edu/hhs/
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Dear Dr. D’Angelo:  

Thank you for your 2019 Health and Human Services Summer Fellowship proposal, A Persistent 

Prolonged Concussion Symptom Rehabilitation.  We appreciate the expertise you are contributing to 

your field, and we are pleased to support your summer research with a stipend of $5,000.     

Your research award will be delivered in the Fall Semester 2019 and will serve to reimburse you for 

budget items over the summer.  Keep these things in mind: 

 

 Do not submit receipts to your department/division/school.   

 If you are traveling with your stipend, you must complete your TEJ, but you will not submit an 

expense reimbursement form.  

 Hiring a student creates a different process of payment; please let your ASC and Dr. Maguire 

know by May 1 if you intend to hire a student.   

 

Your stipend will be processed following the submission of your draft manuscript by August 23.    A 

number of deliverables might be forwarded to the Provost in August 2019.  Please make every effort to 

provide your strongest draft manuscript by the deadline.    Due to the payment process, you will not be 

awarded if your draft is not submitted by August 23.       

Wishing you a productive summer - Enjoy your work.  Let us know if you have changes to your plan or 

questions over the summer.   

 

Best,  

 

 
 
 

 
Mary Maguire, Ph.D. 
Associate Dean, College of Health and Human Services  
 











 

 

 

 

 

Dear Dr. Davis:  

Thank you for your 2019 Health and Human Services Summer Fellowship proposal, Reading to Young 

Children: Accessibility of Children’s Books in Low Income Households.  We appreciate the expertise 

you are contributing to your field, and we are pleased to support your summer research with a stipend 

of $5,000.     

Your research award will be delivered in the Fall Semester 2019 and will serve to reimburse you for 

budget items over the summer.  Keep these things in mind: 

 

 Do not submit receipts to your department/division/school.   

 If you are traveling with your stipend, you must complete your TEJ, but you will not submit an 

expense reimbursement form.  

 Hiring a student creates a different process of payment; please let your ASC and Dr. Maguire 

know by May 1 if you intend to hire a student.   

 

Your stipend will be processed following the submission of your draft manuscript by August 23.    A 

number of deliverables might be forwarded to the Provost in August 2019.  Please make every effort to 

provide your strongest draft manuscript by the deadline.    Due to the payment process, you will not be 

awarded if your draft is not submitted by August 23.       

Wishing you a productive summer - Enjoy your work.  Let us know if you have changes to your plan or 

questions over the summer.   

 

Best,  

 

 
 
 

 
Mary Maguire, Ph.D. 
Associate Dean, College of Health and Human Services  
 





From: Thompson, Heather Leah
To: Pieretti, Robert A; Gleason, David L
Subject: Re: Awards and Grants THOMPSON #1
Date: Tuesday, April 16, 2019 11:52:06 AM

 
From: Thompson, Heather Leah 
Sent: Friday, April 14, 2017 12:05 PM
To: McGinty, Julie R <julie.mcginty@csus.edu>
Cc: Blanton, Ann <blantona@csus.edu>; Pieretti, Robert A <sac19804@csus.edu>; Baldini, Fred D
<baldinif@csus.edu>; Captain, Tommie <gcaptain@csus.edu>; Earwicker, David P
<david.earwicker@csus.edu>; Sweet, Nancy <nsweet@csus.edu>
Subject: Re: 17/18 RCA Faculty Awards Program Notification
 
Dear Dr. Sweet, Dr. Earwicker, and colleagues,
 
Thank you for the notification of this award. We are delighted to accept for the 2017/2018 RCA
program.
 
I have submitted a signed hard copy to Julie McGinty as per the attached letter instructions.
 
Thank you for all of your support with our research – we are delighted to have the opportunity to
move forward with this project.
 
Warmly,
 
Heather Thompson, PhD
Assistant Professor, Department of Communication Sciences and Disorders
SLPA Program Coordinator
California State University, Sacramento
6000 J Street, Shasta Hall 172
Sacramento, CA 95819-6071
Telephone: 916-278-6654
Email: heather.thompson@csus.edu
 
 
 
From: "McGinty, Julie R" <julie.mcginty@csus.edu>
Date: Friday, April 14, 2017 at 10:38 AM
To: "Thompson, Heather Leah" <heather.thompson@csus.edu>
Cc: Ann Blanton <blantona@csus.edu>, "Pieretti, Robert A" <sac19804@csus.edu>, "Baldini, Fred D"
<baldinif@csus.edu>, "Captain, Tommie" <gcaptain@csus.edu>, "Earwicker, David P"
<david.earwicker@csus.edu>, "Sweet, Nancy" <nsweet@csus.edu>
Subject: 17/18 RCA Faculty Awards Program Notification
 
Sent on behalf of the RCA Subcommittee and the Office of Research Affairs

mailto:heather.thompson@csus.edu
mailto:sac19804@csus.edu
mailto:dgleason@csus.edu
mailto:heather.thompson@csus.edu
mailto:julie.mcginty@csus.edu
mailto:heather.thompson@csus.edu
mailto:blantona@csus.edu
mailto:sac19804@csus.edu
mailto:baldinif@csus.edu
mailto:gcaptain@csus.edu
mailto:david.earwicker@csus.edu
mailto:nsweet@csus.edu


 
Dear Professor Thompson,
 
Congratulations! The Faculty Senate's Research and Creative Activity (RCA) Subcommittee has
completed its review of applications for the 2017/2018 RCA Faculty Awards Program. We are very
pleased to inform you that the Subcommittee has recommended that funds be awarded as noted in
the attached letter. A hard copy of this letter has been sent to your campus department and you
should receive it shortly.
 
Please indicate your willingness to accept the terms of this award by returning a signed copy of this
letter by May 1st to Julie McGinty in Research Affairs via campus mail (zip 6111) or via email to
rca@csus.edu. If you are unable to accept this award, please contact her immediately.
 
On behalf of our colleagues, we congratulate you on your award and send our best wishes for a
successful project! If you have any questions at all, please feel free to contact David Earwicker at
278-3669 or david.earwicker@csus.edu or Nancy Sweet at rcachair@csus.edu.
 
Sincerely,
 
Nancy Sweet, Professor of English
Chair, RCA Subcommittee
 
David Earwicker, Associate Vice President
Office of Research Affairs
 
--
Julie McGinty
Research Administration Coordinator, Office of Research Affairs
California State University, Sacramento
6000 J Street, Bookstore Building, Suite 3400
Sacramento, CA 95819-6111
(916) 278-4918
 
 
 
 

From: Robert Pieretti <sac19804@csus.edu>
Date: Tuesday, April 16, 2019 at 11:27 AM
To: Lisa D'Angelo <dangelo@csus.edu>, Tonia Davis <tonia.davis@csus.edu>, Laura Gaeta
<l.gaeta@csus.edu>, David Gleason <dgleason@csus.edu>, Darla Hagge <hagge@csus.edu>,
Aishah Patterson <patterson@csus.edu>, Robert Pieretti <sac19804@csus.edu>, Jeannette
Reiff <jeannette.reiff@csus.edu>, Celeste Roseberry-Mckibbin <celeste@csus.edu>, Heather
Thompson <heather.thompson@csus.edu>
Subject: Awards and Grants

mailto:rca@csus.edu
mailto:david.earwicker@csus.edu
mailto:rcachair@csus.edu


 
Hi-
 
Anyone who has received an award of any time related to your work as a faculty member and
anyone who has received a grant of any kind, please send an artifact to document that to David by
Thursday, April 18 at noon.
 
Thanks!!
 
Asha Standard 2.2
 
 
 
Robert A. Pieretti, PhD
Professor and Chair
Public School Internship Coordinator
Director, Sacramento State Literacy Connection
Department of Communication Sciences and Disorders
California State University, Sacramento
6000 J Street
Sacramento, California 95819
(916) 278-6759 (T)
(916) 278-7730 (F)
rpieretti@csus.edu
www.hhs.csus.edu/csad
 

mailto:rpieretti@csus.edu
http://www.hhs.csus.edu/csad
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